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Goal One — Learning

There is always a lot of excitement in the hallways and classrooms at Lakeview as we approach Winter Break.
Students and staff alike are immersed in engaging and creative activities. In Mrs. Newman'’s class, students are
working on another art project, bringing creativity and vibrant energy into their learning. Meanwhile, in Mrs.
Rickert’s music class, Mr. Adams introduced students to the harmonica, giving them the chance to explore a unique
instrument they don’t typically play. Students enjoyed the opportunity to try something new and create music in a
different way. PAC (Principal Advisory Council) has been meeting regularly throughout the year. Students have been
working closely with Dr. Orszula to share ideas and implement changes to make Lakeview an even better place.
Students recently completed their Winter MAP testing, with many proud to achieve their targeted growth scores,
reflecting their dedication and hard work.

Goal Two — Whole Student Development

The winter concert season is always an exciting time at Lakeview. The Choir and Band performed beautifully,
showcasing their hard work and talent in front of family and friends. These performances are a highlight of the
season, bringing the school community together. Below is a picture from one of the many memorable band concerts
at Lakeview. Members of PAC also took the stage to present their idea of starting a Lakeview podcast to the student
body. Students are excited about the project, and we’re looking forward to seeing how it develops in the coming
months. The end-of-quarter assembly was a big success. Students sat with their color teams and enjoyed a variety of
activities, competing against other teams and even Lakeview teachers. The event was a great way to celebrate the
end of the quarter while building school spirit. Quarter 2 wrapped up with a focus on respect, and as we move into
Quarter 3, the theme will shift to responsibility, encouraging students to continue their growth.




Goal Three — Environment

Students in graphic arts showcased their creativity by designing signs that decorated all Lakeview lockers with
positive and inspiring messages. This thoughtful project was a wonderful way to continue fostering a supportive and
uplifting culture at Lakeview. Donut Day is always a highly anticipated event at Lakeview! The enthusiasm from
students and staff alike creates a vibrant and fun atmosphere. We are incredibly grateful to Team66, the Lakeview
PTO, and all of our parent/guardian volunteers who helped make this day such a memorable experience. At our
school assembly, Dr. Orszula delighted the crowd by allowing a Lakeview student to bedazzle his head as part of the
festivities. Moments like these highlight the fun and inclusive spirit of our school community.

Thank you for your leadership and everything you do to support our schools and district. Wishing
everyone a wonderful start to the new year!




